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NCC moves its shares to Stockholmbörsen´s O List
NCC`s Board of Directors has decided to transfer the company´s Series A and B shares from Stockholmsbörsen´s A List to the same exchange´s O List. The reason for the move is that trading in shares on the O List is more beneficial for Swedish shareholders than trading on the A List in terms of inheritance and gift taxation.

An application will be submitted to Stockholmbörsen requesting that the change in the listing become effective on November 18, 2002. This means that trading in NCC shares on the A List will be possible up to and including Friday, November 15.

For questions, please contact:

Tomas Billing, Chairman of the Board, NCC Tel +46 8 788 5018

All of NCC’s press releases are available on www.ncc.info

NCC is one of the leading construction and property development companies in the Nordic region. NCC had in 2001 sales of SEK 46 billion, with 25,000 employees. 
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